From: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com
Subject: Update 160 Parish Council Meeting on Circle of Oaks this Monday!
Date: 20 January 2024 at 08:48
To: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com
Bcec:

The Parish Council’s Planning Committee is meeting this Monday the 22nd to discuss the Circle
of Oaks Planning Application. The meeting is at the Village Hall, Church Marks Lane, East
Hoathly at 7.00pm.

From the PC’s Agenda, the following: "PUBLIC PARTICIPATION Members of the public are
welcome and encouraged to attend. The first fifteen minutes of the meeting will be available for
the public to express a view or ask a question on relevant matters on the agenda. The public and
press are also welcome to stay and observe the rest of the meeting (subject to any items considered
as confidential within the terms of the Public Bodies (Admission to meetings) Act 1960).”

We don’t know why the Parish Council is discussing the Circle of Oaks again as their Agenda is
not specific but it could possibly be because of the more than 50 amendments that have been
submitted to the Planning Application on January 11th and 12th. The amendments include a
reduction in the number of houses for which planning permission is sought down to 17 from 20.
Village Concerns is looking at these amendments and will advise our supporters.

We do encourage our supporters to attend the Parish Council meeting on Monday. The more the
better.

Thank you.

the Village Concerns Steering Committee
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